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I think that we all have the free will to decide for ourselves exactly what our risk tolerance is. We do not need
government putting restrictions on us while others(wholesale traders ) are given free reign to do as they please.
KEEP THIS A LEVEL PLAYING FIELD FOR ALL.

Respectfully,

Barton Bigford


